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Academic Excellence  

Dean search updates 
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innovation and Ph.D. education and George R. Brown Chair in Mechanical Engineering, were awarded a 

new $100,000 grant to assist in their development of a fast, portable tool for point-of-care medical 

diagnoses. 
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Please RSVP here for the Spring Kickoff. If plans change, please email cte@smu.edu so CTE can 

adjust food and refreshment orders accordingly. 

Spring 2025 Faculty Technology Workshops schedule now available  

The SMU Office of Information Technology in partnership with various faculty support areas across 

campus will host a series of Faculty Technology Workshops in January 2025 to support faculty’s use of 

technology. These workshops are designed for SMU faculty members seeking to improve their digital 

skills and integrate innovative technology tools into their courses, work and research. By attending, 

faculty can learn effective ways to utilize course platforms like Canvas, explore practical Generative AI 

applications and better prepare for the upcoming semester.  

Register for workshop sessions here.  

Simmons School graduate student awarded Citizens Commendation Award from 
SMU Police Department  

Simmons School of Education and Human Development is proud to recognize graduate student 

Magdeline Pike for her heroics on November 30, outside of Ford Stadium. Pike, who is studying for her 

doctorate in Learning Sciences in the Department of Human-Centere
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